Hello All,

Yesterday’s snow brightened our landscape. Today’s brilliant sun, warmer temperatures and calm winds  invited Ruth and me out for a walk with visiting relatives down to the duck pond. The ice was firm so we walked upstream a long way into the wetlands, checking out the animal tracks, beaver dams and lodges. Because of the ice, It’s the best  time of year to enjoy that part of the waterfowl area. It is peaceful and though close to a number of roads and homes a very natural place. It made me think of the many special places in our towns and how lucky I am to live here. This is a place where you can be inspired by hills, streams and a way of life. We are fortunate to live in good communities and It is a great honor to serve as your state representative. 

Here’s wishing everybody the best of yearend holidays and a healthy, successful Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Bill


Rep. Bill Botzow
State Representative Pownal & Woodford
1225 South Stream Road
Bennington, VT 05201
802 447-7717
botzow@sover.net 
bbotzow@leg.state.vt.us 


